
Building Inspections - Letter for tent permit 

To Whom It May Concern, 

On December 12th 2013, The Portland Downtown District will be hosting their annual Merry Madness 
event in the Parking lot  between Silver and Market Streets. This lot is owned by the Regency Hotel and 
Spa.
The Portland Regency Hotel and Spa is allowing the Portland Downtown District use of the parking lot 
and giving them permission to erect a 40x70 tent on the parking lot surface.
The Portland Downtown District will be responsible for securing and paying for the necessary permits 
from the City of Portland.
Please feel free to contact me with any questions.

Best,

David Davis
Director of Sales
Portland Regency Hotel and Spa
20 Milk Street
Portland, Maine 04101
(207) 221-5913

From: "David Davis" <DDavis@theregency.com>
To: "Rachel Irwin" <rachel@portlandmaine.com>
Date: 11/20/2013 11:11 AM
Subject: Letter for tent permit
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